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BOMA - Illuminate Chicago Program 

Lost & Found 
Lost item? Check the Lost & Found boxes at Lobby Security Console or 

Suite 1980 South, in Management office. 

300 South Riverside is proud to follow BOMA’s Illuminate 
Chicago Program, an initiative that raises awareness for 

causes, organizations and local initiatives. 

We will illuminate the building's North Entry 
with the below colors this month!

Light The Night for 
Amyloidosis/ Amyloidosis 

Awareness Month  
March 1st - March 7th

 RED

Multiple Sclerosis 
Awareness Week 

March 7th - March 13th 
Orange

St. Patrick's Day 
March 12th -20th 

Green

In Chicago, the Plumbers Local 110 union dyes the river Kelly Green. 
The dye lasts for around five hours.

How Did 300 South Riverside Plaza 
Prepare for Extreme Cold Weather? 

• Operate heat 24/7
• Maintain chilled and hot water circulating pumps and coil valves for full, 

uninterrupted circulation
• Lobby revolving doors kept unlocked, until 8pm, to avoid cold air infiltration 

via push doors
• Ensure dry pipe systems drained
• Monitor conditions; continuously communicate across all departments
• Immediately lear snow within walkways, on property
• Perform additional exterior building rounds, check for fallen ice

 keep staff safe and warm from weather conditions
or Building Automation System (BAS) supply and return 
r issues or abnormal readings
te fuel for the generator

s
March is Women’s History Month. 

Follow us on Instagram 
for fun facts featuring inspirational women 

from Chicago throughout the month. 

Women’s History Month
egin 
 the 
le to 
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When Chicago accumulated 36.2 inches of snow in 
only 22 days,  300 South Riverside Plaza 

ensured the building ran as usual.
 Interested to know how? Read below!
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March Madnes
March Madness will b
March 14th. Stop by

lobby Security Conso
pick up an official 20

NCAA bracket.
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Building Updates This Month

John Gray,  Chief Engineer 

Tom Bongiorno, Asst.Chief Engineer 

Phillip Ziyad,  Director of Security

Christine Mild, Property Administrator 

Anne Kaberna, Tenant Services Representative

Rachel Cuyler, General Manager 

Allie Borrego, Assistant General Manager
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Get To Know 300 Staff

Facebook.com/300SRP / @300SRIVERSIDE / @300SRIVERSIDE / https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

  Facebook         /    Instagram   /       Twitter    /           BuildingHub

Facebook.com/300SRP 

@300SRIVERSIDE 

@300SRIVERSIDE

https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

Stay in the know with all of the latest 
building updates. 

Follow us on: Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, and BuildingHub. 

How long have you been at 300 South 
Riverside Plaza? 

I have been working at 300SRP for 7 1/2 years. 

When I am not working, I like to enjoy time 
with my family and my grandson.

What is the best piece of advice you have 
ever been given?  
The best piece of advice that I have been given 
is to be strong despite the adversities that may 
arise in life.

What is your favorite thing about working at 
300SRP? 

My favorite thing about working at 300SRP is 
assisting whoever needs my help. I also enjoy 
working with the different departments.

When you aren’t working what do you 
enjoy doing?

Jose Romero
Janitorial Day Supervisor

HOW MANY GOLD COINS CONTEST

300SRP Virtual Cookie Booth 
Help Girl Scout Troops of Greater Chicago & Northwest Indiana reach their goals.

Use this link for the closest Drive to 300SRP: 
https://digitalcookie.girlscouts.org/scout/troop23456-430 

Use this link to find a Drive near you: 
https://www.girlscoutsgcnwi.org/en/cookies/find.html#cookiemap

All cookie orders will be shipped to your home, place your order today!

Guess how many Gold Coins are in this jar!

The tenant with the closest guess 
will win a Gift Card to Little Toasted 
and 300SRP Insulated Coffee Mug. 

Stop by the lobby Security Console to take a look!

Submit your guess by March 17th 
to 300srp@300river.com 


	March is all about MARCH MADNESS!
	Join us for day games March 21&22 in our Theatre on a first come, first served basis!

	GIRL SCOUT COOKIES at 300SRP
	Purchase from troops April 3rd and 16th in our Lobby!




